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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
 

NOTICE OF OPENING 
NEW SISKIYOU COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT 

 
It is with great pleasure that the Court announces the move and opening of the new 
Siskiyou County Courthouse to all citizens of Siskiyou County.  The Court is looking forward 
to opening its doors to a more spacious, modern, and secure building.   
  
The new Courthouse will officially be open to the Public and for court business beginning 
Monday, June 14, 2021 at 8:00am.  Our new address will be 411 Fourth Street, Yreka, CA 
96097.  The Court will have new phone numbers beginning June 14, 2021.  The Court’s 
mainline number will be (530) 842-0411.   
 
The current County Offices (e.g. Assessor, Auditor, Treasurer/Tax Collector, Board of 
Supervisor Meetings, etc.) will remain in the old courthouse as the County will continue to 
own and occupy that building.   

 


